
From: Fox, Michael J. 
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 5:25 PM 
To: higheredcommittee <higheredcommittee@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: Select Committee Question 

 
For the Shared Affordability Standard, several states were referenced Minnesota, Wyoming and 
Nevada as examples. Data suggests that over the last several years those states are experiencing 
enrollment declines. 
What positive evidence suggests that this measure will aid in generating new enrollments, assist 
with retention and make the system more competitive in the marketplace? 
 
Thank you, 
Michael 
 
Michael Fox 
Dean of Enrollment & Marketing 
Michael.Fox@NorthernVermont.edu 
Office: 802.626.6431  
Fax: 802.635.1230 
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